
 
 
   

Naples Chapter Sons of the 
American Revolution 

LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS required for 
THURSDAY MAY 12, 2022 @ 12:00 PM 

    
 
 
 

 
Tiburon Golf Club is very accommodating and will provide special diet meals, if advised a week in advance. 

To allow Tiburon Golf Club to better accommodate us for both room size and meal quantities, we are asked to 

provide them with the number of reservations a few days before each meeting. Accordingly, Compatriots and 

others planning to attend the luncheons are asked to let us know by telephone, email or by completing the 

reservation form below and mailing your check payable to Naples Chapter SAR:  

 
Mail to:  

 

Leonard Crame, Asst. Treasurer 

Naples Chapter SAR 

P.O. Box 990190  

Naples, FL 34116-6067  

 

Tel: (239) 455-7295  

 
Email: cramelw@embarqmail.com  
 
______Luncheon (s) @ $32.00 = _____________ 

 

Your name (Print) ____________________________ 
Non-Sugar dessert __________  
 
Guest name (Print) ___________________________ 
Non-Sugar dessert  __________  
 
Additional Guest names: __________________  ___________________  ___________________ 

Non-Sugar desserts            ____________               _____________              ______________ 

 

Send in your reservation request & payment to be received by 
Thursday May 5, 2022 

 

Note: There are NO specific COVID requirements for attendees at this time 

mailto:cramelw@embarqmail.com

